
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are a research group based in Cardiff University looking at the behavioural 
and psychological aspects of 22q11.2 deletion and duplication syndromes. 
We’re interested in the experiences of children and adults diagnosed with 
these syndromes (aged between 6-89 years). 
 
Our study involves completing an interview and a questionnaire. We would 
also like to take a blood or a spit sample. If you choose to take part, you will be 
visited at home by two people from our research team at a time most 
convenient for you. 
 
If you have 22q11.2 deletion or duplication and you are interested in taking 
part please contact Ffion Evans on 029 206 88358. If your children are over 6 
years old and would like to take part, please contact Aimée Davies on 029 206 
88358. They will be more than happy to answer any questions you have. 
Alternatively you can email us: echo@cardiff.ac.uk. Thank you for your time! 
 
 


